
                        December 2023 – MOCA FT BAYARD PROMOTIONAL  

 

Please remember to include Ft Bayard donations before the end of the year.  

           Perhaps Your Auxiliary could send some Christmas Cards.  Have a signing 

party at your meeting.  In November there were 25 in the Veterans Wing.  Simply 

sign your cards with your Auxiliary No. and City is a suggestion, certainly not 

required. 

 Address:  Ft Bayard Veterans Home 
        PO Box 293 

      Attn:  Kathy Fletcher 
        Santa Clara NM  88026 
Some of our hospitalized veterans do not have family or friends to visit them! 
 
         Please remember the Stocking Project!!!!  Stockings for those residents of Ft 

Bayard and T or C!!  Donation needed for those also.  Contact Shelly Ravak. 

Have a wonder Holiday!!! 

Georgene Knecht 
MOCA Ft Bayard Chairman 


